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Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked at Hansard page 38: 
 
Can the OEA provide the Committee with a sample of a contract between the 
community partners and the OEA? 
 
 
Answer:  
 
Attached is a copy of the current contract between the Commonwealth of Australia 
(acting through the Office of Employment Advocate and the Tasmanian Working 
Women’s Centre. The contract is typical of the conditions found in all contracts for 
the Office of the Employment Advocate’s community partners. 




